
ERRATUM: INTERNAL AND EXTERNAL ADVERTISEMENT

Please take note that the Job Tittle of the position of Assistant Manager: Planning and Economic 
Development that appeared in City Press newspaper on the 11th of June 2023 is hereby corrected to 
the Position of Assistant Manager: Planning. 

The full details of the advertised post are still available on our municipal website, namely www.
thembisilehanilm.gov.za. 

The closing date of the advertisement is further extended to the 5th of July 2023, and enquiries can be 
directed to Ms. N.P. Tjia and/ or Ms. N.A. Mfiso through 013 986 9169 and/ or tjian@thembisilehanilm.
gov.za and mfison@thembisilehanilm.gov.za respectively.

Mr. DJD Mahlangu 
Municipal Manager

Thembisile Hani Local Municipality
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